
IN LIGHT OF THE ONGOING RESTRICTIONS TO MOVEMENT, 
ALL WORKS MAY BE SUBJECT TO CHANGE AT SHORT NOTICE 

Dear all 
 
Following the recent local elections, our systems are yet to be brought up to date 
with details of the newly appointed County Councillors for each division. In the 
circumstances, you may have been sent this email as the outgoing County 
Councillor. If this is the case please accept our apologies for any inconvenience. 
 
Please find attached the following documents in relation to a temporary road closure 
or traffic restriction in your area. 
 
1. The Order -  
This allows the Traffic Authority (Norfolk County Council) to temporarily restrict or 
prohibit the use of a road and/or footpath. 
 
2. The ‘Propose To’ Notice (PT) - 
This is the public Notice we must advertise at least seven days before making an 
Order. 
 
3. The ‘Has Made’ Notice (HM) - 
This is the public Notice we must advertise within 14 days of making an Order. 
 
The proposed Order comes into effect on the date shown. The date on the notices is 
when they will appear in the Eastern Daily Press.  If we have to change any 
dates, we will let you know.  If you have any questions about the Order and notices, 
please contact Alison Wilton on (01603) 222591. 
 
If any dates have to be changed we will let you know as soon as possible bearing in 
mind government advice is constantly under review. 
 
If you have any questions about the work, please contact the Area Highways 
Office on the number given on the notices. 
 
 


